
 

 

 
 
 
April 11, 2018 

RE:  City of Brampton 

Notice of Commencement and Introductory Open House 

LRT Extension Study 

To Whom It May Concern: 

HDR has been retained by the City of Brampton to undertake a study for a Light Rail Transit 
(LRT) Extension from the Gateway Terminal (at Hurontario Street and Steeles Avenue) to the 
Brampton GO Station within the City of Brampton. The study corridors are identified in the 
attached map. 
 
The Study involves evaluating alternative LRT routes along two corridors – Kennedy Road and 
McLaughlin Road and any sub-options, including alternative alignments, underground or 
elevated sections, road widening, shared running, and one-way or two-way loops. The Study 
will complete all necessary related studies and preliminary design with input from the public 
and potentially affected parties prior to initiating the Transit Project Assessment Process 
(TPAP). 
 
An introductory open house is being held to provide information about how the study is being 
undertaken.  You will have the opportunity to provide input on the preliminary alternatives and 
share ideas with the project team. Information about how this project relates to ongoing City 
initiatives will also be available. The notice of commencement and introductory open house is 
attached for your reference. 
 
We recognize that this project may not impact your mandate or programs.  Should this be the 
case, we would appreciate you advising the undersigned by letter or email, by May 2, 
2018.  Otherwise, you will continue to receive notifications as the project progresses. 
 
We look forward to working with you throughout this study. 
Regards, 

 
Compton Bobb, LEL, MCSCE 
Senior Project Engineer 
Transportation Special Projects 
Public Works & Engineering 
City of Brampton 
1975 Williams Parkway, Brampton, ON L6S 6E5 
Phone:  905-874-2581 E-mail:  Compton.bobb@brampton.ca 
 
 
  



 
 
 


